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You Can Help Move Someone from a Tent to a Rent!
PARTICIPANT NAME,
Camp Hope, or Tent City, is located at the Mesilla Valley Community of Hope (MVCH) and serves as a temporary living site for dozens of homeless individuals waiting for their own home or apartment. Camp Hope shelters nearly 200 people each year, keeping people safe, close to services, and streamlining opportunities for housing. But Camp Hope does not come with any government or subsidized funding. That’s why MVCH created Tents to Rents: to keep Camp Hope in operation and transition as many people as possible from sleeping in a tent to paying a rent in an apartment.      
During this time of COVID-19, MVCH is doing its part to keep vulnerable members of the Las Cruces community safe. As news of Covid and the virus itself spread, MVCH acted quickly, making room for more tent sites and helping community members get off the street where they were more likely to contract the virus.

As we recognize the 5th year of our Tents to Rents fundraiser, we are asking for your help in this campaign by becoming a participant because we know you care about our community.  Tents to Rents is a fundraising campaign that involves local community members utilizing their social media to create more awareness about homelessness as well as raise funds to help people experiencing homelessness at Camp Hope. The campaign this year runs from August 14th through September 30th.  

Here is how the funds are used:

· In the case that a resident at Camp Hope does not qualify for a housing program or all MVCH housing programs are full, Tents to Rents will pay for a client’s housing voucher. While clients pay 1/3 of their monthly income towards their rent, MVCH covers the rest.  

· Last year, because of our tremendous participants and sponsors, over $56,000 was raised. Our goal this year is to exceed that amount.   

· To operate Camp Hope. This includes tents, tarps, rope, batteries, utilities, and insurance. 

We know you care about this community. That’s why we’re asking you to be part of this popular, annual event and help change someone’s life.    Please join us in this engaging and rewarding experience, all while helping our homeless community.  We would like to confirm our participant list by July 31st.  I will follow up with you in a week to answer any questions you may have.  
If you have any questions about the Tents to Rents event, please do not hesitate to ask us.  We are very excited about having you help us make a difference and move someone from a tent to a rent!

Sincerely,
Nicole Martinez

Executive Director, Mesilla Valley Community of Hope [image: image1.jpg]
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